
Annual Meeting of the  
Tree Protection Co-operative Programme  

&  
DST/NRF Centre of Excellence 
in Tree Health Biotechnology 

 
Monday, 15 May 2017 

to 
Wednesday, 17 May 2017 

 
All attendees please complete the following form and return before 2 May 2017 
 

Name  

Address  
 
 
 

Tel. no.  

Fax no.  

Cell no.  

E-mail address  

 
I SHALL ATTEND THE 28th  ANNUAL TPCP / CTHB MEETING   

YES   NO   

 

I shall attend the following meals/tours: 

Date Meal/Tour Yes No 

Tuesday, 16 May 2017, 13h00 Buffet Lunch at Sanlam Auditorium   

Tuesday, 16 May 2017, 18h00 Dinner at the Tuscan Barbecue     

Wednesday, 17 May 2017, 12h30 Finger Lunch at FABI   

Wednesday, 17 May 2017, 14h00 Tour to FABI Bio-control Facilities and Nursery on 
the UP Experimental Farm 

  

 

Special dietary 
requirements 

 
 

 
Please print, complete and FAX this form to 012-420 3960 
OR 
Complete this form in Word and email as an attachment back to 
madelein.vanheerden@fabi.up.ac.za and copy to helen.doman@fabi.up.ac.za 
 
For enquiries please contact:  
Madelein van Heerden at madelein.vanheerden@fabi.up.ac.za and copy to  
Helen Doman at helen.doman@fabi.up.ac.za  
Tel: 012 420 3939/012-420 3938 
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